Harvey's Lake Beach Committee
Monday, March 7%, 2022

Members in attendance: Christen Emerson, Jennifer Kierstead, Daniel Pearl, Philo Marcotte
Members of the public: Jackie and Sherman Sprague
6:30p.m. Meeting was called to order by Christen Emerson.

6:35p.m. Discussed surveillence options to deter vandalism; options included addition of alarm on
gatehouse door +/- video surveillence. Sherman Sprague had several ideas to help with serveillence,
but needed to visit the beach to better understand what the best serveillence options would be. Sherman
presented several possibilities and a motion was made to gather more information on cost and
reapproach the discussion at the next meeting.

7:30p.m. Discussed the playground status; installation delays have occured and playground installation
is now planned for mid to late May.

7:45p.m. Discussed last summer at the beach and what we needed to change for this year. It was agreed
that hiring several lifegaurds to run the gatehouse and the beach together would work better than hiring
separate gate attendants. 2 ads have been posted for the lifegaurd position, but only one person of
interest so far. Hiring subcommitte= all members present willing to volunteer in the interview process,
as needed.

7:55p.m. Discussed funds and future spending. It was agreed that new picnic tables would be
purchased and the tables in disrepair would be sold or discarded.

8:00p.m. Discussed recruiting new beach committee members. We will advertise on social media that
we are looking for new members in hopes that we will get interest.

8:05p.m. To-do list for the upcomming 2022 season: order buoys, offer the beach to Joyce Evans as a
location for talent contest (May), decide on beach surveillence.

8:07p.m. Adjournment. Next meeting planned for Monday, April 4th at 6:30p.m.



